
8 November 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

At The Milestone School, classes in Middle and Senior Departments have a 

representative who attends School Council meetings. School Council make 

decisions about how they would like the school to progress, eg, what play 

equipment they would like, which events they would like to attend. I am very 

proud that Milestone School Council have decided that they would like to do 

something to help children in Ukranian this Christmas. They have chosen the 

Christmas Shoebox Appeal.  

If you would like to contribute, please could donations be sent in to school by 

Monday 14th November at the latest. Examples of items which can be sent in 

are below. All items should be new, please. Sweets and other food items are not 

suitable. 

Thank you. 

Gloves/Scarf/Hat 

Sweets/Chocolate 

Soap 

Flannel 

Toothbrush 

Toothpaste 

Candles & Holders 

Small Games 

Socks 

Colouring Pads 

Crayons/Pencils 

Small Toys 

Soft Toy 

Picture book (no words) 

Headscarf/Hair Brush 

Shampoo (max 300ml) 


